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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 3:32 PM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: Camping Parks Ordinance

From: sarah Hinze-Pataska <srhpataska@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2023 3:27 PM 
To: Keilm@cityoflacrosse.org 
Cc: Elsen, Nikki <elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Camping Parks Ordinance 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Good afternoon Mac, 
 
As a resident of La Crosse I am urging you to please vote in favor of the new camping ordinance.  Our Parks are for 
residents of La Crosse to enjoy, to play with their children in, to picnic in and to spend time outdoors in.  Not to live in.   
Right now our residents of La Crosse can't let their children play on the structures when there are people sleeping below 
them.  Or have discarded clothes, bedding or even drug paraphernalia or needles around in.  Residents of La Crosse can't 
even picnic in the park or sit and read a book.   
Please vote in favor of this ordinance to help our Police have more support when dealing with problems in our parks. 
 
Thank you!   
Sarah Pataska  
1222 Losey Blvd South 
La Crosse, WI 54601 

 You don't often get email from srhpataska@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


